## **ACTION ITEM UPDATE FOR IVOA EXEC MEETING TM82: Mar 05, 2019**

Prepared FC (26Feb19)

## **New Actions:**

**ActionTM81-1:** BB – Consult Marcy Hebert about joining the Media Group and make contact with Deborah Baines to be added

**ActionTM81-2:** MA – Propose to the IVOA the consideration of Francesca Civano for Exec Secretary by email and ask for agreement

**ActionTM81-3:** MA – Ask Baptiste to attend the March Exec telecon and provide an update on the Paris Interop planning

**ActionTM81-4:** MA – Contact Roberto Pizzo by email and ask if IVOA funding could be added to ADASS funding from those institutions that contributed to ADASS.

**ActionTM81-5:** MA – Contact Simon O'Toole and ask if there was more time for the Exec to consider Sydney for the 2020 Spring Interop.

**ActionTM81-6:** MA – Lead an IVOA summary paper to be published in the ADASS proceedings.

## **Old Actions:**

**ActionFM80-1:** MA – arrange for NASA/NSF representatives be invited to the IVOA Spring Interop *OPEN* – *will contact Nigel Sharp, Linda Sparks in the New Year* 

**ActionFM80-2:** BM – Put bullets together on Portal and plan for a Focus session in May. Send info to Exec. *OPEN* – CSP planning meeting set for Dec 17

**ActionFM80-3:** CC – Invite to Data to Dome group to Paris meeting to present their work in a plenary session. They could bring use cases and then folks can evaluate the effort to existing standards. **Working** – Invitation sent

**Action TM 78-11:** PD/JE – Discuss/recommend some concrete steps with regard to models of working with Python and the Open Source Community after consultation with the TCG - **WORKING** 

**Action TM75-6:** FG – Initiate outline for a VO paper; Identify list of authors – CA/PF/FP made initial offers; *Working/No change*